
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Packed and Prepared: 
 At the time of writing this, we have now moved out of the place we were renting here and our things have 
been packed in our storage building where they will faithfully await our return four years from now. The past few 
days have been exhausting, having to load and unload all of our things in the summer heat. I have really been able to 
feel my age and now need a couple of days to recover. :) We also got Grace moved into her room where she will be 
staying, as she started classes at the Our Generation Training Center a couple of weeks ago. She is staying busy with 
all of her classes and working a couple of different jobs. Now, all that remains is to get all of our suitcases organized 
and weighed correctly at 49.5 pounds each. This is always a challenge because of needing to take back extra things 
that we need besides our clothing. We fly out on Wednesday night the 7th of July and will arrive in Cochabamba at 
around 8:00am on Thursday. Our first task after getting settled will be to look for a house and then move all of our 
things that we have stored there, into our new place. It is crazy to think that we move four different times in a years’ 
time, during furlough. We have enjoyed our time, but are looking forward to getting back to Bolivia and back to work 
in the ministry. 
 

Camping for Christ: 
 We recently were able to be a part of our church’s teen camp at Sand Mountain Bible Camp. Last year they 
were not able to have it because of Covid, so everyone was really excited this year. The focus of the camp this year 
was, “Making Disciples” and we were able to teach a class on examples of making disciples in Bolivia and I also was 
able to preach on hinderances to becoming and making disciples. The teens were also challenged to sign a pledge to 
be willing to be a missionary if that is what the Lord wants. I think there were close to 20 that committed their lives 
to seeking where the Lord would have them serve in World Evangelism. There were several at camp that just a few 
short years ago signed the same pledge, and are now serving the Lord as missionaries in different places around the 
world. Please pray for these young people and that the Lord will continue to call many more to take the gospel to the 
world. 
 

World’s Cheapest Mission’s Trip: 
 We would like to invite you to “The World's Cheapest Mission Trip.” It is a 4-day event for Teenagers and 
Young adults who are very serious about going into Gospel ministry and includes going to several religious sites in 
the Atlanta area to see the need for the Gospel around the world. It is an all-inclusive trip with food and hotel 
included. The price is $175 and the dates are July 20-23, 2021. If you are interested in learning about the need for 
the Gospel and how you can bring it to those that need it, this is the event for you. If you want to learn more about 
the trip, feel free to message us and we will answer any questions or concerns you may have about the trip. Space is 
limited, so register today by contacting brendon.wung@gmail.com or search World Cheapest Mission’s Trip on 
Facebook.  
 

Prayer Requests: 
1. Pray for a smooth transition as we move back to Bolivia.  
2. Pray that we can quickly find a house to rent in a good location and price.  
3. Pray for Grace as she adjusts to college life and responsibilities.  
4. Pray that things will get better in Bolivia so that we can do more in the ministry.  
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